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Fiona Cameron - Operational Director 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

27 November 2002 10:05 
Fiona Cameron - Operational Director; sommervUle gordon (J82161) Dr Sommerville & 
Partners 
Good Morning 

Visit to Dr Evans and Partners Gosport Health centre. Gordon and Margaret 26.11.02 
We met with Dr Evans and two partners and discussed three matters 

1. Support from Management at the PCT for the GPs in their work on Sultan Ward. We also informed them that we were 
not aware that there were any direct complaints regarding their work on Sultan. We were concerned that the Gosport GP 
felt that there was little management support for them and also for the nurses on the ward. 
They felt they knew little about the situation and could not understand quite what was happening re JB, who they had 
much empathy. 
2. Concerns about the patients being sent inappropriately to Sultan from Hospitals Trust. The practice had seen some 
people that they had to re admit who were more complex than the doctors or ward were able to cope with. However they 
felt that it was for the GPs not to accept such patients, some patients were not well described by Hospitals Trust and there 
was a problem, but not insurmountable. Felt that they should support their colleagues in Gosport! 
Had some experience of relatives phoning to see if they would look after the patients at Gosport, one had a Gosport 
relative in Petersfield hospital and the travel etc. was difficult. 
Felt that there was some chaos at the hospital end. When Victory Ward was opened they had difficulty ascertaining where 
patients were, who the consultant was and who was caring for them, it was most frustrating and time wasting for GPs. 
The GP beds were valued by the GPs and they did not want to loose them. The doctors thought admission of triaged 
elderly patients by geriatrician would be acceptable. 

3. The problem re out of hours cover on Daedulus and Dryad was discussed, but felt that there were some risks to part 
cover by GP and Prime Care. Did not feel too inclined to offer as they did not want to be put in a difficult position, but were 
not totally negative. 

Gordon I hope this is a true representation of the meeting please add or change as necessary. 

Margaret Smith 
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Margaret Smith - temp4f&g 
Fiona Cameron - Operational Director 
Re: Good Morning 

Thanks - I would just add how very supportive of Sultan ward they felt, and how they are keen to ensure it’s survival as a 
GP ward. 

From talking individually to GPs in Gosport, I detect much more enthusiasm for Sultan ward and GWM in general than 
one would expect from reading the minutes of the Gosport Medical Committee. Some definitely felt under pressure to 
show a united front, but in private would not wish to withdraw from Sultan ward. 

Gordon 
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> after the patients at Gosport, one had a Gosport relative in 
> Petersfield hospital and the travel etc. was difficult. 
> Felt that there was some chaos at the hospital end. When Victory Ward 
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